
 
 

TEACHER OF MUSIC 
2  days per week 

Unqualifed Teacher Scale (£18,169 - £28,735) MPR (£25,714 - £36,961) 
UPR (£28,690 - £41,604) FTE 

From September 2021 
 
Shefford Lower School is a thriving, friendly, values based school with over 500 children on roll.  Our school 
offers a very well-resourced and vibrant learning environment for both children and staff to develop and achieve 
their potential.   
 
We have a long tradition of providing excellent opportunities for our children to enjoy and discover the benefits 
of music through learning instruments, being a member of the choir and other exciting activities.  We are looking 
for a part-time teacher to work one or two days a week to deliver aspects of the music curriculum across our 
school and to continue prioritising music as a special part of learning.   Some of the activities may be run before 
or after school and arranging after school concerts two or three times a year will be expected. 
 
Applicants will either have qualified teacher status or have a track record of being able to deliver exciting, 
inspirational musical lessons and opportunities to groups of students.  All applicants will need to be team players 
who have a passion to make learning fun and exciting and be prepared to work hard and be willing to embrace 
new initiatives and different ways of working.  With the school moving to a primary in 2023, it will be important 
for you to know and understand what is required in the music curriculum in both Key Stage 1 and 2 to be ready 
for Key Stage 3 music.  
 
We operate within a Framework for Ethical Leadership as a pathway school.  Staff will be expected to embrace 
these principles which are available on our website. 
 
Shefford Lower School is committed to safeguarding children and all appointments are subject to enhanced 
Disclosure and Barring Service Check. 
 
Closing Date:   Wednesday 23rd June 2021 at 9.00 am 
Interview Date:  Thursday 1st July 2021 
 
Interested applicants should complete an application form which is available on the school’s website:  
www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk 
 
Visits to the school are welcomed – please contact Paula Hudson on 01462 629123. 
 

 

http://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/

